
Senators of the 69th Legislative Assembly of North Dakota, 
 

We urge you to vote NO on HCR 3013 and end this discriminatory, small-minded, 
misguided, unpopular attempt to undermine the constitutional right to marriage equality. This 
kind of legislation hurts members of our community and dissuades folks from moving to North 
Dakota or remaining here.  
​ We would love to see our tax dollars spent on change that benefits, protects, and 
supports our citizens, not spent telling people who they can love. Please get the government out 
of our personal lives, our love, our bodies, and our rights. And finally, love your neighbor. 
 
Reid Segal and Matthew Leake 
Fargo, ND 


